
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday the 25th of May, 

2017, Sophie from Mad About 

Science came to visit the 4/5s 

and the 5/6s.  

One of the activities was to 

use a glowstick and ourselves 

to make a full circuit, 

therefore lighting up the 

glowstick. We used shoes, ear 

rings, hair, arms and legs, 

which sometimes worked and 

sometimes didn’t. 

Another activity was to make a 

toy circuit using batteries, 

fans, a radio and an alarm. 

After that, Sophie showed us 

an electronic spider, which was 

powered by solar panels.  

It was a very fun incursion and 

thank you to Sophie who took 

time out of her day to come to 

our school to run the workshop. 


